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ANALYSIS

1. Summary of bill and issues it addresses.

S. 241 establishes a committee to study different methods of dispute resolution for
grievances filed by state employees, including binding arbitration and resolution before
the Labor Relations Board, and to assess whether they are timely, economical and protect
privacy. A report must be submitted by January 15, 2015.

2. Is there a need for this bill?
No, the issue was fully vetted before the Legislature and it is clear arbitration is not less
expensive and does not require less time. Privacy can be protected under either approach.
3. What are likely to be the fiscal and programmatic implications of th1s bill for ﬂ'llS
Department?

The Department of Human Resources will be required to spend time and resources on an
issue that has already been assessed fully.

4. What are likely to be the fiscal and programmatic implications of this bill for other
departments in state government, and what is likely to be their perspective on it?

The Attorney General’s Office will be required to spend time and resources on an issue
that has been assessed fully.

5. What might be the fiscal and programmatic 1mp11cat10ns of this bill for others, and what
is likely to be their perspective on it?



None.
6. Other stakeholders:
6.1 Who else is likely to support the proposal and why?
VSEA supports the bill and will use it as a vehicle to promote binding
arbitration rather than dispute resolution before the Labor Board. VTA
and other labor groups generally support VSEA in this endeavor.
6.2  Who else is likely to oppose the propdsal and why?
No one.
7. Rationale for recommendation:
There is no reason for the bill, but it creates a compromise position that is favored by
VSEA. DHR considered recommending a veto, but the issue is insignificant enough that

it is probably not worth the effort.

8. Specific modifications that would be needed to recommend support of this bill.
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